
Rules Committee, 

The electoral college has failed us. Gerrymandering is not "fixable." Please pass HB 2927 to 

help secure our democratic process. 

James Voelzow  

Bend, OR resident 

James Voelzow  

jvoelzow@gmail.com  

19063 Baker Rd.  

Bend, Oregon 97702 

 

  

 

 
 

mailto:jvoelzow@gmail.com

